
 

 

October 5, 2017 

H.E. António Guterres 

Secretary General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

Dear Mr. Secretary General: 

As a signatory of the UN Global Compact, Bunge is pleased to submit its Communication on Progress.  

Additional information can be found in regular reporting and on Bunge.com. 

During 2016 and 2017, Bunge made great progress in improving the sustainability of our business and 

the products we sell.  We increased the traceability of our soy and palm supply chains, expanded our 

ability to monitor suppliers for deforestation and developed, in partnership with NGOs, government 

entities and other companies, an open-source platform (Agroideal.org) that encourages the sustainable 

expansion of agriculture in the Brazilian Cerrado.  We also collaborated with The Nature Conservancy to 

launch online portals that help municipal governments in Brazil manage agricultural expansion and 

promote best practices among growers. 

We finalized new goals to reduce the environmental footprint of our direct operations.  Over the next 

decade we will strive to reduce emissions, water use, waste generation and energy use.  For the first 

time, we will include logistics in our efforts, and will engage with communities to improve the state of 

watersheds in key locations.  These efforts build on the success of our most recent program, which saw 

us reduce our absolute CO2 emissions by 4%. 

Throughout our operations, we expanded our focus on gender, diversity and inclusion, implementing 

programs and engaging with employees and our communities.  We contributed to famine relief efforts 

through the World Food Program and supported community development projects. 

Our commitment to transparency remains strong.  We have added Forest Supply Chain to our CDP 

disclosures, published GRI reports globally and in key regions and issued specific reports on 

deforestation and palm oil sustainability. 

We look forward to continued progress, and with this communication express or ongoing commitment 

to the UN Global Compact and its principles. 

Sincerely, 

 

Soren Schroder 

CEO 

Bunge Limited  


